
ROOM AND BOARD / FOOD SERVICES 

Clarendon College operates five air-conditioned residence halls. Knorpp Hall is designated for women. 
Vaughan and Phelan Halls are designated for men.  Regents and Southwest Halls feature apartment style 
units. Due to popularity and uniqueness of Regents and Southwest Halls, the Vice President of Student 
Services may establish special criteria for students who want to live in these halls.  

Clarendon College’s meal plan includes 19 meals per week: three meals a day, Monday through Friday, 
and two meals each on Saturday and Sunday. All students living in Clarendon College residence halls are 
required to participate in the meal plan. 

Room and Board charges are due in FULL on or before the first class day. 

Knorpp, Phelan, Regents, Southwest and Vaughan Halls 
Per person w/meals $2,336* 

*This amount includes the required fee of $60 per student per semester for Internet connectivity. All 
prices listed are subject to change.

*Includes Tax.  The sales tax at the time of printing was 6.25% (.0625) and is subject to change by an act 
of the State Legislature and/or other local taxing authorities.

Housing 

A deposit of $100 is required to reserve a room.  The deposit is nonrefundable. 

Clarendon College will, if requested, help students who were formerly under the conservatorship of the 
Department of Family Protective Services find housing between regular long semester terms. 

When a student moves out of the dormitory room at the end of the semester or year, an inspection is 
made by a college representative.  At the discretion of the College, any damage in the room is charged 
against the room deposit.  If the cost to repair the damage exceeds the student’s deposit, the balance is 
billed to the student.  Students are charged for damage to the individual room, and they share 
responsibility with fellow students for damages in common areas that cannot be attributed to any 
individual.  If the cost to repair the damage does not exceed the student’s deposit, a refund will be 
issued.  

If a student withdraws from the College prior to the end of the term, no refunds are made for room, board 
or housing deposit, as the College has no opportunity to rent the room or recover projected meal plan 
revenue once the semester begins. 




